
ECSD Summer Meals 

Parents, 

We are excited to announce a couple of changes to our Summer Lunch Program! 

This year, the State has approved our program to run similar to last year, with sack meals being 

delivered throughout the county.  

The bonus is that we are approved to deliver ‘lunch-for-today’ with ‘breakfast-for-tomorrow’! 

(Breakfast will be included with lunch daily.)  Also, we will be providing three meals on Friday 
to include Friday, Saturday & Sunday! 

A couple of things to be aware of: 

Lunch will be delivered as temperature requires for either our cold or hot options. However, 

the breakfast and weekend meals will be delivered frozen or cold for food safety. 

Attached is the delivery schedule which must be adhered to per State regulations. Please note 

that there are a few time changes from last year. 

Remember, any child 0-18 qualifies for Summer Meals. We hope to see you all and are so glad 

to help feed our children during the summer as well! 

This Institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


